Mr. David Taylor
1872 Steele Branch Road
Frankfort, Kentucky 40601

January 10, 2012

Executive Director

Public Service Commission
P.O. Box 615

Frankfort, Kentucky 40602
Dear Sir/Madam:

I am against the Peaks Mill Water District receiving a 26.48% increase for the basic use of 2,000
gallons from $20.13 to $25.46 or any increase at this time.

I believe they have received at least two (2) increases in the past three (3) years and another
increase at this time is not realistic for the consumer.

Thanking you in advance for your support in this request.

Sincerely, C@/@
Qasid Jalo™

David Taylor
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